

Executive Board meeting 14 December 2020 Summary of outcomes

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members to the twenty-third meeting of the Executive Board of Eurojust.

Main decisions

The Executive Board discussed a proposal for paid internships. Based on the outcome of the discussions, the Administrative Director will amend the proposal and resubmit it to the Executive Board at the beginning of 2021.

The Executive Board adopted the implementing rules on the Data Protection Officer. The Executive Board agreed to inform the College of the adoption of the implementing rules on the Data Protection Officer in an upcoming College meeting in January 2021.

The Executive Board appointed Mr Lenert as its member to the Working group on Public access to documents.